

1405 Centerville Road, Suite 4200 Tallahassee, FL 32308 (850) 848-4628

February 3, 2021

Keiser University

ATTN: Keishann Corley, Director of Student Services

RE: Employment & Internship Partnership

Dear Ms. Corley:

Gynecology & Obstetrics Associates of Tallahassee (GOAT) would like to thank you and Keiser University for a continued successful partnership. It is with great enthusiasm that I share our wonderful experience hosting students during their business internships/clinical externships, and in hiring qualified graduates who have completed their education and training through Keiser's programs. Our practice, which has provided gynecological and obstetrical services to patients from North Florida, Georgia and Alabama for over 35 years, has benefited from working with former and current students of the medical assisting, medical receptionist and medical administrative assistant programs at Keiser University.

You continually aide our practice by providing qualified candidates for recruitment, and we can see a distinct difference when graduates of Keiser's programs are hired versus those of other programs. It is quickly apparent Keiser University graduates have been thoroughly educated and have had the opportunity to gain experience through hands-on training. Tallahassee serves as the region's main healthcare epicenter and therefore is in constant need of new, highly skilled medical staff. Keiser University has been instrumental in fulfilling this growing demand. This is especially true during the Coronavirus pandemic.

Notable traits of Keiser University graduates and students are professionalism, compassion and eagerness to continually learn. They are team players who have quality instilled in them. For these reasons and more, we are actively and successfully hiring more graduates from Keiser University than any other program in these respective areas. When you hire a Keiser University graduate, you are choosing to differentiate your business from your competitors by employing superior staff!

Kindest regards,

essica R. Miller, M.S.

Administrator